
Legal Notice 
Of 

Public Meeting 
 

 
 
The State Emergency Response Commission (SERC) will 
conduct its stated bi-annual meeting by means of Zoom on 
Friday, October 11th, 2024, from 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm  
 
A public comment period will be held during the SERC 
meeting. Anyone interested in addressing the SERC on 
related business should be present at the designated 
starting time and should send an email to the following 
mailbox - mvaplanning@alaska.gov. Anyone interested in 
observing the meeting may be present at any time. 
 
If you have any questions or interest in attending, please 
contact Dave Reilly with the Department of Military and 
Veterans Affairs, Division of Homeland Security and 
Emergency Management, at (907) 428-7019 to make 
necessary arrangements. The Zoom join link will be 
dispatched by email and shared on the ready.alaska.gov 
homepage. 
 
Written comments may be addressed to Commissioner 
Torrence W. Saxe, Department of Military and Veterans 
Affairs, PO Box 5800, JBER, AK 99505-5800. These 
comments can also be faxed to (907) 428-7009. 


